
EMMA S. CLARK MEMORIAL LIBRARY  
BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING  

September 13, 2023 
 7:00 p.m. 

Children’s Program Room 
 

MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE PROPOSED 2024 BUDGET 
 
 
The Public Hearing on the proposed 2024 Budget of the Emma S. Clark Memorial Library was 
called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Carol Leister, Vice-President.  The following trustees were also 
present: Deborah Blair, David Douglas, Linda Josephs.  Also present was Ted Gutmann, Library 
Director. 
 
There were no members of the public in attendance. 
 
At 7:15 p.m. Ms. Josephs made a motion that the meeting be adjourned, seconded by Ms. 
Leister. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ted Gutmann, Director 
   
 


